
MISCELLANEOUS TEXT  (FEC Form 99)

***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

 

 

 

 

April 10, 2014

Ms. Vicky Davis
Reports Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission
999 E Street NW
Washington, DC  20463

Dear Ms. Davis:

The Jim Tracy for Congress Committee (hereinafter "Committee"), FEC ID# C00540633, is in receipt of your Request for
Additional Information (RFAI) dated March 6, 2014, referencing the 2013 Year-End FEC Report (10/01/2013 - 12/31/2013).
The Committee's response follows.

The committee has reviewed Shedule A of the 2013 Year End Report and will make any amendments necessary to properly
disclose earmarked contributions.

Sincerely,

Melodie Johnson
Assistant Treasurer
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